Staff and Students % Mrs. Voll
Waterloo Oxford District Secondary School
1206 Snyder's Rd W, Baden, ON N3A 1A4

April 2023

Natasha Salonen
Region of Waterloo General Inquiries
150 Frederick St., Kitchener, Ontario N2G 4J3

Dear Mayor Natasha Salonen

Hello. We are students at Waterloo Oxford District Secondary School. We are concerned about
the single use plastics that are scattered across Baden.

After school many walk home every day and see so much litter on the ground. Litter that is not
disposed of properly can harm the surrounding ecosystem. It is really disappointing that many
people just don't care about the environment. There is a way to help encourage people to put
waste in its proper location.

Much of the litter along Snyder’s between the school and Foundry Street is from Tim Hortons.
Students throw their Tim Hortons garbage away because there are not any garbage cans until
they get back to school.

To resolve this problem, we propose the town place a couple garbage cans between the school
and Tim Hortons.

Please implement this positive change for a more beautiful and environmentally friendly Baden.
We would appreciate your reply as soon as possible.

Thank you,

Students of Waterloo Oxford District Secondary School



